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Message from the Guest Editors

Dear Colleagues,

Heterocycles are abundant in nature and play important
roles in all aspects of life. The synthesis of natural and
unnatural heterocyclic molecules is becoming increasingly
significant as new scaffolds are required to overcome the
increasing problems of drug resistance. Heterocycles are
also key building blocks for the construction of the next
generation of materials.

The scope of this Special Issue is intentionally broad and
inclusive and encompasses any type of paper (review,
original paper, communication, perspective paper)
regarding structural and/or functional studies, reactions,
and applications of heterocycles and their biological
activity and biosynthesis. In addition, new methodological
approaches are the topics to focus on.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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